
 

Dear Wisconsin Lacrosse, 
  
We are opening the nomination process for the 2022 election cycle. Up for 
election this year: 
  

 Vice President (special election due to vacancy) 

 Secretary 

 Boys Director 

 Events Director 
  
The Wisconsin Lacrosse Federation will be opening the nomination process 
August 1 through August 15. The Nominating Committee will review the 
nominations for qualifications and intent to serve, of the nominee. The slate of 
nominees will then be presented to the full WLF Board at their August 28 
meeting. At this meeting, the Board will vote in 4 new members from the list of 
nominees. After that election, the Board will then discuss the best position for 
each new member and place them. 
  
Attached is the nomination form which can be submitted to any member of the 
Nominating Committee. We look forward to receiving nominations from all around 
the state to give the Board many options to staff the positions with qualified 
people. 
  
If the deadline for nominations is past, you may still nominate a person directly to 
the Board of Directors by submitting the form, signed by 5USA Lacrosse 
members residing within the Wisconsin Chapter, by August 18. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the nomination or election process, you can 
contact anyone on the Nominating Committee. 
  
Thank you for participating and helping the WLF stay strong and focused in 
supporting lacrosse throughout Wisconsin. 
  
 
WLF Nominating Committee 
 
Erin Ennis (Chair), erinmennis@gmail.com 
Emily Anderson, emily.anderson@wisconsinlacrosse.com 
Dave Diehl, dave.diehl@wisconsinlacrosse.com 
Randy Kohn, randy.kohn@wisconsinlacrosse.com 
Dave Wollin, wollinlax@gmail.com 
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